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Date: June 1, 2020 
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LIMITED IN-PERSON COUNTY SERVICES RESUME 
 
The County of Santa Cruz is pleased to announce that limited in-person public services 
are resuming, effective immediately.  
 
While visiting County offices, residents will be asked to wear face coverings and 
maintain physical distancing, and should stay home if they have been sick or have a 
fever. Medical screening may occur at some buildings.  
 
Residents should also expect limits on the number of persons in lobbies, protective 
screens at public counters, additional signage, and other measures to protect the 
health and safety of residents and staff.  
 
Department counter hours may vary, and all walk-in services have not resumed. Check 
individual department websites for hours and updates at www.santacruzcounty.us.  
 
For local information on COVID-19, go to www.santacruzhealth.org/coronavirus, call 
211 or text “COVID19” to 211211. Residents may also call (831) 454-4242 between 
the hours of 8 a.m. and 6 p.m., seven days a week. 
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